
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 6 OF 2022 
 

 

SHANNON ESTUARY  
 

REPORTING REQUIREMENTS PRIOR TO THE 

CONDUCT OF MARINE RELATED ACTIVITY WITHIN 

PORT LIMITS 
 

 

Shannon Foynes Port Company (SFPC) has Statutory Authority for all commercial 

activities within Port Limits, and is responsible for regulating all commercial marine 

based activities. 

 

Mariners are advised of the requirement that SFPC be notified in advance of any 

marine activities being conducted.  This includes survey work, crew transfers, transfer 

of stores, construction works etc. 

 

Depending on the nature of such activities, SFPC may issue a Local M-Notice to 

further advise all Terminals and other marine users. 

 

Port Limits commence to the east of a line drawn from Kerry Head to Loop Head, and 

extend to the Shannon Bridge in Limerick City. 

 

Contact details for SFPC (Marine Operations) as follows; 

  

 Office Hours:   069 – 73103 

 Duty Harbour Master:  087 – 254 2266 

 E-Mail:   marineops@sfpc.ie 

 

Further information is available via Marine Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty 

Harbour Master (087 – 2542266). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hugh Conlon 

Harbour Master  

Shannon Foynes Port Company  

06th May 2022 


